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Dear Julian 
 
Urgent Modification Proposal 0067: Compensation Payments to Users whose gas flows 
are curtailed following instruction from the NEC 
 
SSE Hornsea Ltd supports the implementation of Modification Proposal 0067. 
 
As you are already aware, we are extremely concerned that the changes made to the NEC’s 
Safety Case earlier this year could see Storage Users prevented from accessing their own gas 
in store prior to market suspension. 
 
The current situation undermines future investment in storage capacity and prejudices security 
of supply.  Experience of this winter so far can only serve to underline the increasing 
importance of continued investment in new and existing storage capacity as indigenous UK 
gas supplies decline. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Williams  
Commercial Operations Manager 
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